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        January 22, 2014 
Changing status of the 1/10th EC-B in Madrid 
 
Dear Sport Friends, 
 
Due to the low numbers of entries for the 1/10th Euro-B in Madrid, the organizer in 
collaboration with the EFRA executive committee decided to change the status of this 
European Championship to an: 

Open Entry European Championship (EC-B) 2014 

 
We hope that the changed status of this event will help to increase the numbers of 
drivers attending it.  
 
The entrance and tire fees have to paid directly by the drivers to the organizing club and 
not through the federations and EFRA channels. 
  
The entrance fee will be max. 50,- €.  
The EFRA license is still needed.  
The price for the controlled tires will be announced as soon we select a supplier for this 
event. 
 
Drivers with A-License and finalists from other classes from the 2013 EC’s are not 
allowed to participate at this Euro B  
 
Further details will be published in the next upcoming weeks.  
 
 
Best Regards, 
Josef Dragani 
EFRA 1:10 Track Section Chairman. 


